
Climate Change
For Young People
The issue of climate change is both pressing and complex. As leaders we have the responsibility to 
ensure that not only do we act to make changes, but that we empower our young people to make the 
right decisions too. 

We are running a session for leaders on Sunday 14th April 2024 from 9.30am to 3.00pm at Scarisbrick 
Guide Campsite. 

This session will be open to all section leaders and other interested adult members. 

The day will be in two parts - the morning will help you understand the issues and the afternoon will 
provide you with a wide range of activities you can use with your young people to help them make the 
link between what they know, what they can do and how their actions can make a difference.

We will look at the key aspects of climate change and consider questions such as:

- which is better a plastic bag or a paper bag or a bag for life ?

- what is net-zero?

- why is carbon such an issue and why has it become more significant in recent years?

- what have cows got to do with climate change?

- is electricity as green as we think?

- what impact will a warming planet have on food supplies and water?

We promise that the day won’t be doom laden, but
interesting, engaging and enjoyable. AND you will be able to

work with your young people to address this pressing issue.

The cost for the day is £5 (payable on the day) which covers refreshments, but not lunch.
Additionally, you can pre-order an activity pack full of information, games and activities

to help you bring the issue to life in your section. This will cost you £10 for your copy.

Please note that this day is aimed at leaders, not young people.

Bookings close on Friday 5th April 2024.

Book Your Place Online at :      https://forms.gle/RfZ2qQq3AGs79rjg9
  

Got A Question? Contact Us At   climateawareyouth@gmail.com 


